SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

We, Forte Pespa
intend to apply for

PLANNING PERMISSION
for development at this site,

\

l

E Site 623 Jordanstown Avenue
Greenogue Business Park Greenogue Co Dublin.
\
\

The Development will consist of:
612 sq m of warehouse space and 46 sq m of ancillary office

The planning application may be inspected or purchased at the offices of South
Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 during its public opening
hours of Monday to Friday from 10.00 A.M. to 4.00 PM and may also be viewed
on the Council’s website - www.sdcc.ie

A submission or observation in relation to the application may be made in writing
to South Dublin County Council on payment of a fee of €20.00 within 5 weeks of
receipt of the application by South Dublin County Council and such submissions
or observations will be considered by the Planning Authority in making a decision
on the application. The Planning Authority may grant permission subject to or
without conditions or may refuse to grant permission.

1 SIGNED j/Jv @/
JOHNTAYLOR

Of J Taylor Architects Ltd 39, North Avenue, Mount Merrion, Co Dublin.

DATE OF ERECTION OF SITE NOTICE: 06 October 2022




